
                                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:-1/06/2021 
 

 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN  

 

 
This is to certify that Ms. Reema Venisha Mendonca(4AL19MBA60) a student of MBA at Alva’s 

Institute of Engineering and Technology, Mijar, affiliated to VTU University, has successfully completed 

her internship at our Mangalore branch, from 22" Feb 2021 to 03" April 2021. 

I have read the internship report entitled “A Study on Awareness of Liquid funds among retail 

investors in Mangalore city” which embodies the original work done by that Ms. Reema Venisha 

Mendonca during her above internship period in my department and during the course of her project we 

found that Ms. Reema Venisha Mendonca to be hard working with good character and conduct. We wish 

her all the best in future endeavors. 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 
Authorized ignature 


